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November 23, 2005 
 
 
 

NOTICE EXTENDING DATE FOR CONSIDERATION 
OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING (CR-102) 
(Set for Wednesday, December 14, 2005) 

 
 
 
Re: Eligible Telecommunications Company Rulemaking –  

WAC 480-120-399(2), Docket No. UT-053021 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On October 21, 2005, the Commission notified interested persons that a rule 
proposal on proposed revisions to WAC 480-120-399, Access Charge and 
Universal Service Reporting, relating to ETC designation and annual certification 
would be presented to the Commission on Wednesday, November 30, 2005, at 
9:30 a.m.  The Commission has decided to delay hearing oral comments on the 
draft rule proposal until Wednesday, December 14, 2005.  The draft rules are 
available for inspection on the Commission’s web site at 
www.wutc.wa.gov/053021.  If you are unable to access the Commission’s web 
page and would like a copy of the discussion draft mailed to you, please contact 
the Commission’s Records Center at (360) 664-1234. 
 
ORAL COMMENTS ON RULE PROPOSAL 
 
A rule proposal will be presented to the Commission on Wednesday, December 
14, 2005, 9:30 a.m. for approval to file a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102).  
The open meeting will be in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second floor, 
Chandler Plaza, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  Your 
oral comments on the rule proposal will be welcomed at this meeting. 
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Questions may be addressed to Bob Shirley at (360) 664-1292 or e-mail at 
bshirley@wutc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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